
14/06/2021 

MR Gordon Soling 
17 a - Bangarooo ST 
north balgowlah NSW 
rrobann@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

re DA for 16 bangaroo street

There is no common sense in this application for as we know there is a CHOKE POINT at the 
school so much so that POLICE have been called 

This will transmit to the WORRIOBIL STREET roundabout with parents fighting over car 
spaces for sure there will be late runners which will create a log jam effect so that Nothing will 
get through

People living in the middle will be trapped with no exit point should this be approved 

It should be pointed out that there is NO ENTRY DROP and EXIT points 

The address is not well sited due to the dangers highlighted

Bangaroo Street is a very heavily trafficed street with trucks buses delivery vans and service 
vehicles So much so that one neighbour has sold citing this area of concern

As it is now getting out of our address is anxious experience

Yours for consideration

Gordon Soling

Sent: 14/06/2021 9:30:38 AM
Subject: Online Submission


